
   
 

   
 

Clandon CE Primary 

School PTFA 

 
When joining the school, all parents & 
guardians of pupils are automatically 

part of the PTFA.  
 

We create events throughout the year 
to raise funds for all the children at the 

school. This newsletter will let you 
know a bit more about what we do 

and how you can get involved. 

Last year we raised a little over £2704. 

 

We provided some much-needed equipment & resources 

for the school, paid for coaches for trips and for tickets to 

enable the whole school to visit the Christmas Panto 

amongst other things… 

 

To do this we ran events such as our annual Christmas Fair, 

Candy Floss & Doughnut Sales, A Willy Wonka Golden 

Ticket Event, Summer Disco Party. A pop up Salad Bar at 

Sports Day, Refreshments at the KS2 production and KS1 

Nativity and also ran our own stall at the Kings Coronation 

Party at the rec in West Clandon. 

 

We are really looking forward to fundraising again this 

year, will you come along and help us? 
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October 6th  

Squirrels Cake Sale 3.20pm 

 

November 3rd 

Hot Chocolate Sale 3.20pm 

 

November 17th 

Mufti Day – Bring a bottle  

 

December 1st 

Christmas Fair 3.00pm 

 

Can you help? 
We always need volunteers, all the money 

raised by the PTFA benefits all the children 

and we cannot do it without your support.  

Do you have a skill, hobby or work for a 

company that could help sponsor an event?  

Do you own your own business & would be 

able to provide some resources or support? 



   
 

   
 

  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
  

 

 
For new parents and those that may not have used tokens 

before.  We use these as a way of payment at all our events 
from cake sales to the Christmas Fair. 

Each token is worth 50p and they are sold in bags of £5.  
You can request some at any time a pay for the bags by cash, 

card or Paypal. 
 

clandonprimaryschoolptfa@gmail.com 

 
Prepaying for them then relieves the hassle of remembering to 

bring cash for the bigger events such as fairs and is always 

handy when you don’t have change to hand. 
    Look out for our next token sale or ask your class PTFA rep 
 

 

Children have all created an individual Christmas masterpiece 
for you… 

We know it's early but for us to achieve maximum commission 

& raise more money for the school, we will be sending home a 
template of a Christmas card created by your child with a little 

help from the PTFA elves. 

There will also be information on how you can order cards, 
wrapping paper, mugs etc.  

  
You can order online and collect from school.  All very easy, 

personalized & they make lovely gifts. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 This is our current PTFA logo but we would like to update it 

with the children’s help.  Over October half term we will be 
running a competition whereby children from any year can 

enter their own logo design. 
This will then be fine-tuned with the help of one of the PTFA to 

become our new logo.  Look out for more info closer to half 
term. 

Competition Time

Tokens – What are these? 

Christmas Cards 2023 



   
 

   
 

 Meet the Team….. 

 

 
 

Clare 
PTFA Co-Chair 

 

 
 

Louise 
Fundraising Lead & 
Squirrels Class Rep 

 

 
 

Dani 
 Social Media & Comms 
 

PTFA Contact Information 
 

Email: clandonprimaryschoolptfa@gmail.com 
 
Uniform Enquiries: clandonsecondhanduniform@gmail.com 
 
Closed Facebook Page- Private for Parents only:  
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100014908053224 
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